
Wrockwardine Wood C of E Junior School 

‘Wrockers’ Weekly   
Friday 25th March 2022 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Stars of the week 

3G Charlie D 4W Ambika K 6J Amelia H  

3H Portia-Ella J 5C Arthur R 6S Frankie F  

3/4L Enzo B 5H Aminah S    

4B Miles C-H 5/6BD Bradley H    

‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

Headteacher’s Award:                                          

Hazel Y & 

Charlie B 

 

  

This Half Terms Value — Justice 

   
Thursday 31st 

March 

3/4L Wolv Art 

Gallery 

Fri 8th April 

break up for 

Easter 

Return Mon 

25th April 

 

Monday 23rd 

May 

Y6 Residential 

Parent’s 

Meeting 3:30pm 

Eggstravaganza 

Competition 

Wednesday 6th 

April 

Well done to you all for your awards, you are all AMAZING!  

Luke Temple book     
signing! 

The children have really 
enjoyed meeting our  
author visitor and buying 
his books! 

 

Week comm  9th 

May 2022 

SATs Year 6 

Luke Temple Visit 

 We had an amazing time this week, meeting a children’s author, Luke Temple, and completing 
his masterclass! Some of us attended his book signing and purchased our own copies of his latest 
books including ‘The Ghost Post.’ We all really enjoyed the day and it was lovely to be able to 
welcome a visitor in to school!   

6S playing 

Luke’s 

‘Three-

Headed 

Dragon’ 

game!  

Tuesday 21st 

June 

Sports Day 

1:30pm parents 

welcome 



 

  

 

 

  

                            SPORTS DAY- 21st June 

This year, our Sports Day will be held during our School Sports’ Week on 
Tuesday 21st June from 1.30pm on the school field and parents are         
welcome to come along and watch if they wish! Sports Day will involve the 
children carrying out a circuit of activities with their class and          
competing to see how many combined activities they can complete with 
their peers in 5 minutes, at each station. We will also be taking part in a 
variety of other sporty  
activities during this 
week, including more   
traditional sports day   
races during PE sessions 
and a competitive ‘Sports 
Championship’ for the 
fastest sprinters and long 
distance runners in each 
year group.  

 
Wraparound Care 

 
The children at wraparound care have en-
joyed making cards for the special ladies in 
their lives. 
 
If you would 
like your child 
to attend our 
wraparound 
care sessions, 
the booking 
forms can be 
found on our 
website or 
from school       
reception. 
 

Year 6—Standon Bowers 

We are really looking forward to our 
trip to the Standon Bowers Centre 
from 6th – 8th July. We would like to in-
vite parents to attend a short meeting 
in the school hall  to find out more on 
Monday 23rd May, straight after 
school. Many thanks 

Comic Relief £207.80 

Thank you again to everyone who donated 

to Comic Relief last week.  

 

Football Fun! 

Our amazing year 3/4 
football team went to 
Telford College today 
to play in a football 
tournament involving 
16 schools. We had a 
brilliant morning and the children played fantastically, getting to the quarter 
finals and narrowly missing out on winning the semi-finals, meaning we ended 
up 3rd out of 16 teams! Well done team, we are very proud of you! 



 

  

 

 

 

Reminders: 

• From 1st April 
the price of a 
school meal will 
be £2.45 

• If you change 
your phone 
number, please 
inform the office 

• Please don’t for-
get to call if your 
child is unwell 

• The school office 
is open 8:30 am 
until 4pm daily 

Reading Roads!  

Brilliant Book Review! 

Peeking from the top of a vast, titanium spaceship, 
they could see an unknown, mysterious beast 
drifting down…Everyone went silent until a gleam-
ing illuminated beam obliterated hope for the peo-
ple surrounding them… 

Are you as intrigued as I was when I started this 
book?!  

This is really imaginative and full of suspense for 
the reader. The main character, Mr Jennings, is 
trying to find a way to get back to his family how-
ever there are many tripods (aliens) to get past 
first! I rate it as 4.5/5 and would highly recom-
mend it! 

By RL 5C 

Nala News 

Nala is still continuing her training and 

is visiting more classrooms with Miss 

Bromley. She 

now has her 

‘school dog’ 

high-viz vest 

to wear and 

we think she 

looks great! 

Well done Nala 

and Miss Brom-

ley! 

Here are a range of books from the ‘Mystery 
Story’ genre! At the start of the road, are 
books more appropriate for early readers, 
leading to more complex stories suitable for 
those who are more confident. If your young-
sters are interested in mystery tales, these 
titles may be of interest to them! 

 



 

 

 

  

EASTER                       
EGGSTRAVAGANZA 

COMPETITION! 

The prizes up for grabs! 

Categories:  

Year 3 solo & family 

Year 4 solo & family 

Year 5 solo & family 

Year 6 solo & family 

Overall winner 

This year we are having another ‘Eggstravaganza’ competition which will be judged on 

Wednesday 6th April. The competition is open to every child and there are Easter egg prizes 

for the winners.  

In order to enter, your child will need to transform the simple egg or eggs (Polystyrene is fine, 

the eggs don’t have to be hard-boiled) into something spectacular- this is where their imagina-

tion comes into play. They can use paint, felt tips, glue, wool, material etc to create a likeness 

of a famous person or object. Their completed work has to be given a name with the word egg 

somewhere in it- for example Little Regg Riding Hood, Leggo or Finding Nemegg. 

There is no limit to the number of eggs that they can use so if they want to create a pop group 

they can! Shoe boxes are ideal for creating a backdrop for the egg/s, such as a football match 

or pop concert. The competition will be split into two categories: family effort and solo.  

Each child can only enter into one category to make this a fair chance for everyone. 

We hope that everyone will enter. Finished models, complete with the title name can be 

brought into class on Wednesday 6th April. Please do not bring into school prior to this as we 

cannot guarantee that models won’t be accidentally damaged. Please also do not bring into 

school during the school day as it is difficult to store the models without interrupting the   

classes during lesson time and we cannot guarantee they will be included in the competition. 

Important: please place your child’s name on the underside so that it’s not                

immediately visible. 

Good luck! 


